
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  March 1, 2017 

 

TO: Brian Dissette 

 Bill Hunter 

 

FROM: Daniel A. Dombos II, P.E. 

 

RE: SRF #5602-01-2a Monroe Boulevard & Indian Grove Lift Station Project Update 

 

 
Current Progress: 

 
Kalin Construction has continued work on Phase II Sanitary Sewer 

installation. Some sanitary laterals have been installed to maintain 

service to homes. There are many existing underground utilities in the 

roadway, and the contractor is working carefully around them. 

 

We ask and thank you in advance for your continued patience 

during construction. During road reconstruction projects, residents 

commonly ask why holes are dug and filled in multiple times rather 

than completing all the work in one area before continuing. There 

are a variety of reasons for this, including varying depths for different 

utilities, safety, accessibility, and maintaining service to residents.  
 

 

 

Construction Schedule: 

In the coming week, Kalin will complete work on the mainline 

sanitary sewer between Aylworth Avenue and Chippewa 

Court. The crew will then go back and connect the remaining 

sanitary services to the main. Once the sanitary work is 

complete, work will begin on the water main.  
 

We anticipate boring for the remaining sanitary work south of 

Lovejoy to begin the week of March 13. Lift station 

installation will begin mid-March, with completion targeted 

for April 30th.  

 

Weekly “tailgate talks” continue to take place on Thursdays 

at 9:30 a.m. for anyone with project-related questions or needs.  Those meetings are held at 

the intersection of Monroe Boulevard and Lovejoy Avenue. 


